
Notice from the Prothonotary of Lancaster County 
January 15, 2021 

 
The Lancaster County Prothonotary’s Office will be CLOSED for public access on 
WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 20, 2021.  All staff will be working remotely.  Filings can 

be processed via www.fileandservexpress.com.  For assistance, please contact us 
via the department-specific emails on our website.  Normal operations will 

resume on Thursday, January 21, 2021.  We apologize for any inconvenience and 
thank you for your understanding. 
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